 
                                              Leasehold  Improvement Proposal                                        10/10/20

  The  Sagadahoc Recycling Company (SRC)  proposes to make structural modifications to those sections of the 2nd and 3rd floors of the Town’s leasehold area required for travel or storage, which would bring the floor load rating in those areas up to 90 pounds per square foot, up from the present rating of 27-30#. This work could be completed within a month, and a full service recycling program could be opened.
  Funding for these modifications would initially come from SRC. If the Town decides to fund future leasehold improvements at the Barn, SRC will be reimbursed for this funding. If the Town opts for a different location for its Solid Waste and Recycling program, reimbursement will not be required.
  I would welcome discussion of this proposal with the Selectboard and the Solid Waste Committee.

  David Berry, owner
  Sagadahoc Recycling Company
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